Kate Halsall

From:

Sent: Wednesday 19 July 2017 17:53

To: Licensing Policy

Subject: New Fangled 15 Junction Place Haslemere.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up E !
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear sir With reference the application ‘New Fangled’ 15 Junction Place Haslemere for an alcohol licence. | feel this
is wholly out of place to an area historically small retail shops and businesses, some like mine owner
occupied,operating with one exception, at normal business hours, 8am to 10pm opening, seven days a week is
totally out of keeping with the area, and will in my opinion, impact unfavourabley on ail properties in the locality, |
would like to remind you of the historical aspect of alcohol related incidents in and around Junction Place. Always an
area with a problem, in the worst recent period 2007-2009 for example, for a three month period from February to
April 2008, there were five serious incidents [Police Nos ¢/08/2832, c/08/3554,wv/08/25 , wv/08/137 and
wv/08/904. Resulting in criminal damage and theft, totalling thousands of pounds and considerable stress for those
affected. Only a new police Inspector with zero tolerance to alcohol related crime and public order offences
brougtht about an end to this low point in the lives of local residents and businesses . | for one do not wish to see a
return those times and feel the issue of the said licence would undoubtedly cause this to happen. Yours faithfully




